
 

 

By now you know that Queen’s Principal has been lobbying the Ford government to end the tuition freeze. You 
also know that rent and food costs are already pushing graduated students deeper into debt and poverty. You 
joined us at the Town Hall. You came out to the Rally. Now we are asking you to join our social media campaign 
#RamenReasons for better funding at Queen’s.  

Like! Retweet! or fill out THIS FORM! And don’t forget to tag us @PSAC901 and Principal Patrick Deane 
@QueensPrincipal! 

As always check your email for 901’s newsletter and don’t forget to follow us on Twitter, Instagram or Facebook. 
For more information email info.officer.psac901@gmail.com  
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